Teri Lehrke, WCPC, City Clerk
400 La Crosse Street

La Crosse, Wisconsin 54601
Phone (608) 789-7510

Fax (608) 789-7552
www.cityoflacrosse.org

June 1, 2018

Bijan Jadali via email bijanjad@yahoo.com

Bijan Jadali via USPS Regular Mail
Aroma Holdings LLC

220 Matcou Rd

Onalaska, WI 54650

Re:  Combination “Class B” Beer & Liquor License at 520 State St., La Crosse, W1
Non-Renewal Hearing

Dear Mr. Jadali;

On May 31, 2018 at 11:47 a.m., you filed a written request for a hearing to contest non-renewal
of the above license. Based on your conversation with Nikki at that time, you are aware of your
rights and she wrote down the date and time of the non-renewal hearing for you. Additionally,
we are sending this written notice.

The hearing is set for Tuesday, June 5, 2018, at 6:00 p.m. in the Common Council Chambers on
the first floor of City Hall. If you fail to appear at the hearing, your license will not be renewed.

You have the right to be represented by an attorney at your own expense, the right to present
evidence and testimony, and cross examine any witnesses produced by the City.

Please let me know if you have any questions.
Sincerely,
Teri Lehrke, WCPC

City Clerk
Ce:  Attorney Paul Fredrickson




